
. , 

Memorandum from 

ROBERT L. SCHULZ, LT. COL., A.D.C. 

' 21 May 1951 

Dear Srs . Deakins: 

1 ould you be good enough to send me a 

copy of John Roderick1 s article which 

appeared . in t he Star-Telegram April 30, 

concerning Air Chief t'farshal aunders 

I would like to give his ADC a copy . 

Par don the haste, but with t:b..anks , 

Cordially, 

Address: Lt Col .ober t L . Schulz 
ide to General Eisenhower 

Hq , SH PE 
APO 55 , c/o ostmaster 
New York, No Y. 


